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I strongly support keeping Oregons vote by mail system intact as is. Idealogical 

arguments aside, the system works. I’ve lived in and voted in 4 states and Oregon’s 

vote by mail system works better than any other that I’ve experienced. It is 

particularly valuable to rural voters. Any consideration of requiring in person voting 

necessarily needs to simultaneously establish a federal holiday on voting day and 

require polling locations be established within walking distance of all voters. Keep 

vote by mail intact. 


